
www.MyNevadaCounty.com          Governmental Excellence Through Innovative Technology           Printed on recycled paper                                               
 

Information and General Services Department 
 

Facilities Management Information Systems Emergency Services Purchasing 

10014 N. Bloomfield Road  Geographic Information Systems Central Services Airport  
Nevada City, CA  95959 Facilities Management  Cable Television Library 
Phone: 530-470-2635  
Fax: 530-265-7087  

 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 
 
 
MEETING DATE: June 12, 2018 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Steve Monaghan – IGS-Facilities Management 
 

SUBJECT: Resolution approving execution of an Agreement between 

the County of Nevada and Yuba Bus, LLC, for use of 

County property at the Eric Rood Campus to provide 

public transportation to the Yuba River recreation areas 

for the period June 12, 2018 through October 14, 2018. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the Resolution 

 

FUNDING: No funding is required. The purpose of this Agreement is to establish 

the terms and conditions under which Yuba Bus, LLC, will utilize specific public 

parking areas at the Rood Center for transit service to the Yuba River recreation 

areas. There is no impact on the General Fund. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Yuba Bus provides transportation services to the Yuba River recreation areas on a 

weekly basis during peak use times.  Yuba Bus serves a need for providing a safe 

and environmentally friendly access mode to the limited parking found along the 

Yuba River corridor. Yuba Bus will pick up customers at public parking lots found 

at the Rood Center and other predetermined locations.  This will help relieve 

congestion, reduce emissions and improve safety and security along the Yuba 

River. 

 

Yuba Bus and the County desire to offer the public an ability to enjoy the Yuba 

River Recreation area without the stress of finding parking spaces and avoiding the 

dangers of walking along the highway to difficult parking. Yuba Bus services will 

also benefit the community by minimizing traffic congestion and providing lower 

emissions that are caused by increased vehicle miles traveled. 

              

Item Initiated by: Justin Drinkwater 
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Approved by: Steve Monaghan 


